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f||j N4R 2 j |ggg|Mr. Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator

'U.S. Nuclear Ret;ulatory Commission ~}'- . ~ _

Region IV L
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Subject: Cooper Nuclear Station
Quality Assurance Program
Annual Update Report
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR 46

Dear Mr. Martin:

Pursuant to the requirements of 10CFR50.54(a)(3), this letter is to inform
you that there have been no changes made to the Cooper Nuclear Station
Quality Assurance Program Policy Document (Appendix D to the CNS USAR)
since Revision 2. Revision 2 was submitted by my letter of April 29,
1985, as corrected by my letter of May 16, 1985. The NRC review of Re-
vision 2 was reported in your letter of July 17, 1985.

Please contact me should you have any questions on this matter.

Sincerely,

Ltt

J. M. Pilant
Technical Staff Manager
Nuclear Power Group
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cc: NRC Document Control Desk
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